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On 6 April 2016 it became compulsory for owners and keepers to ensure that their dog(s) is/are microchipped.  From 6 April 2016 I would like to request the following information:

1. 	How many owners/keepers have been served with a notice requiring them to have their dog(s) microchipped within 21 days?

	10

2. 	How many owners/keepers have been charged with an offence for failing to comply with a notice requiring them to have their dog(s) microchipped within 21 days?

	None

3. 	How many owners/keepers have been convicted for failing to comply with the regulation or failing to comply with a notice served under the legislation?

	None


Page 1 of 1

The information supplied to you continues to be protected by the Copyright, Designs and Patents Act 1988. You are free to use it for your own purposes, including any non-commercial research you are doing and for the purpose of news reporting. Any other re-use, for example commercial publication, would require the permission of the copyright holder.

For more information on requesting to re-use information held by Torbay Council under the Re-Use of Public Sector Information Regulations, 2005 please visit www.torbay.gov.uk/accesstoinformation/psi
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